

Devolution (Further Powers) Committee

c/o Clerk to the Committee Room T3.40 The Scottish Parliament Edinburgh EH99 1SP

Tel: 0131 348 5000 devolutioncommittee@scottish.parliament.uk

12 October 2015

Dear Mr Melding,

Re: Parliamentary oversight and reporting of intergovernmental relations under the new provisions in the Scotland Bill

Thank you for your letter dated 5 October 2015. I noted with interest that your Committee is currently scrutinising similar issues to the Devolution (Further Powers) Committee with regard to parliamentary oversight of intergovernmental relations. There does appear to be a complementary interest between our Committees in the area of scrutiny of inter-governmental relations. If you considered it appropriate I would be delighted to open an informal dialogue on this topic. The Clerk to the Devolution (Further Powers) Committee would be more than happy to facilitate arrangements in this regard.

In relation to your other point, my role as Convener of the Devolution (Further Powers) Committee place a degree of limitation upon my ability to provide evidence on wider constitutional matters. I would therefore suggest that it may perhaps be more appropriate for your Committee to receive evidence on this issue from Scottish Government Ministers. Again, the Clerk to the Devolution (Further Powers) Committee would be more than happy to facilitate an approach to the Scottish Government on this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Bruce Crawford MSP

Bruce Crawfood.

Convener